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Minister for Environment, Community &
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Custom House,
Dublin 1.

20™ April, 2011
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South Dublin County Council

Please quote our Ref. No. on all correspondence: M12/0411

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Deputy Hogan,

The following Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on 11® April

2011:

“That this Council reaffirms its view that South Dublin County Council
continues to be treated unfairly in the matter of the allocation it receives per
head of population from the Local Government Fund and requests the Manager
to write to the Minister responsible for Local Government seeking a meeting to

discuss the unfair treatment of SDCC.”

1 should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,
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Mary Maguire,

Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.

South Dublin County Council,
County Hall, Tallaght,
Dublin 24

Tel: +353 1414 9000 Connect 24/7
SMS: 51678 with Council information and
Email: info@sdublincoco.ie services at www.southdublin.ie




